
Therefore encourage one 

another and build each other 

up. Thessalonians 5:11 

                                                       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 2 Newsletter Autumn 2023 

           Welcome to Class 2! 

    Believe and Achieve Together 

 

 

 

Literacy This term we 

will be reading stories 

with familiar settings 

and creating our own 

narratives as well as 

developing our 

comprehension skills. 

Spelling and phonics 

will be taught on a 

daily basis and will be 

linked to handwriting 

practice. 

Maths We are 

continuing to follow 

the Maths No Problem 

scheme and will look 

at place value, 

comparing numbers 

and finding patterns as 

well as multiplication 

and division. 

History & 

Geography Our first 

topic this term is all 

about The Great 

Fire of London. We 

will be finding out 

about life in London 

at that time and 

learning about 

Samuel Pepys.  

 

In Science we will 

be learning about 

Living things and 

their habitats. 

Routines 

Reading books will be 

changed on Monday and 

Thursday but please 

remind your child to have 

their reading book in their 

bag every day. 

Homework will be given on 

Wednesday and collected in 

on Monday. This will 

include a Maths sheet 

linked to the work in class 

and a phonics/spelling 

follow up sheet. 

PE will be on Tuesday and 

Thursday. Please make 

sure that your child comes 

to school in NAMED PE kit 

on both days. 

Reading Children will be taught to read through the 

weekly Guided Reading sessions and reading books 

will be sent home for you to share with your child. 

We encourage you to try and listen to your child read 

on a daily basis in order to reinforce the skills they 

are being taught in school. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Welcome Walk       

Friday 29th September 

Harvest Service      

12th October in Church        

Parents’ Meetings  

Monday 16th October &  

Wednesday 18th 

October 

Half Term           

Friday 20th October 

School reopens on 

Tuesday 31st October 

 I am looking forward to working with you this year 

and getting to know you and your child. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to come and see me and I will do my best to 

help, Mrs Marfell-Cadman and Mrs Worley 

The theme for our reflection area and our root value 

this term is FRIENDSHIP. We will also be thinking 

about our branch value, Generosity. 


